
MEDIA RELEASE March 30, 2017 

LWDHF TRANSFERS OVER $600,000 TO YOUR HOSPITAL  

 

Your Lake of the Woods District Hospital Foundation is pleased to announce that thanks to 

the overwhelming support received from your community of both local and seasonal 

residents, they have transferred over $600,000 to your hospital for important medical 

equipment.  Community donors, partners and volunteers have ensured that quality medical 

care remains available at your hospital.  When you need your hospital, your hospital will have 

what it needs to take care of you.   

Healthcare areas that your support impacted include Emergency, Maternity, Mental Health, 

Operating Room, Rehabilitation, Laboratory, Palliative Care, ICU, Dialysis, and patient care 

areas on 2nd, 3rd and 4th floors.  

Without the support of your community, none of this would be possible.  Our loyal donors 

allow us to work with your hospital to ensure that they have the funds needed to replace 

aging medical equipment and introduce new medical technology to Kenora.  With every 

donation, you choose to save a life; you choose to make a difference and you have! Thank 

you!  

The needs of your hospital are ongoing and we need your continued support.  Watch for 

ways for you to be a part of ensuring quality medical care remains available in Kenora.  This 

year, we are not only raising funds for a new CT Scan, many other patient care areas have 

identified vital medical equipment needs.  With your help, we can have another successful 

year of funds raised and medical equipment purchased for your hospital.   

For a list of equipment purchases, visit www.lwdhf.com   

To find out more about LWDHF please contact Jess Rheault, Executive Director at 468-9861 x 

2419 or jrheault@lwdh.on.ca   


